
 
  

 

   
 

Important Update Regarding the Collegiate Recovery Program 

Dear CRP Students, 

I want to share an important update about the Collegiate Recovery Program. After careful 
consideration, the University has made the difficult decision to close the CRP at the end of the 
2024–2025 academic year. 

We understand this news may be disappointing, and we want to assure you that your well-being 
remains our top priority. We are deeply grateful for the community you’ve built and the strength and 
support you’ve shown one another. The CRP has played a vital role in many students’ journeys, and 
we honor that legacy. 

As CRP staff depart during this summer and the cottage closes by the end of June 2025: 

• We will update the www.du.edu/recovery website with area and online resources, including 
support meetings. 

• Supportive Housing Options: DU Housing & Residential Education offers on-campus living 
options that are convenient to services and designed to support your well-being. 
Applications are available on the Housing Portal, the priority deadline for new and transfer 
students is June 20, 2025. For questions, please email housingassignments@du.edu. 

• And if you personally need assistance, please know that the HCC Counseling Center team 
and James O’Geary, Staff Counselor, specifically is available to help you find resources and 
support. You can reach him directly at James.OGeary@du.edu or by phone at 303-871-
2205. 

Thank you for being such an important part of our community. We are here for you, and we 
encourage you to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

With care and support, 

Michael LaFarr 
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